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ANNOUNCEMENTS

ABMG Certification Examinations

The 2002 certification examinations offered by the Ameri-
can Board of Medical Genetics (ABMG) will be held August
14-15, 2002. Certification examinations will be offered in
Clinical Genetics, Clinical Biochemical Genetics, Clinical Cy-
togenetics, Clinical Molecular Genetics, and PhD Medical Ge-
netics. Application deadline is November 31, 2001. Applica-
tion forms are available on our website at www.ABMG.org. If
you have any questions, contact the ABMG Certification Com-
mittee. Please address questions and requests for applications
to the ABMG Credential Committee, 9650 Rockville Pike, Be-
thesda, MD 20814-3998 or to srobinson@genetics.faseb.org.

Subspecialty Certification in Molecular Genetic Pathology

The first joint subspecialty examination in Molecular Ge-
netic Pathology (MGP), in conjunction with the American
Board of Pathology, will be offered November 28, 2001, at
their computer examination center in Tampa, FL. Applica-
tion deadline is June 1, 2001. Eligibility requirements can be
found on our website at www.ABMG.org. Contact the
ABMG for an application. Please address questions and re-
quests for applications to the ABMG Credential Committee,
9650 Rockville Pike, Bethesda, MD 20814-3998 or to
srobinson@genetics.faseb.org.
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POSITION AVAILABLE

Director of Molecular Genetics Laboratory

The Genetics Center in southern California (Disneyland
area), USA, has an immediate opening for a Director of
Molecular Genetics Laboratory. Candidates should have a
doctorate degree, have or be eligible for the California Ge-
netics Laboratory Director License, and have significant
DNA-based testing experience. The Genetics Center is a
comprehensive center with molecular genetic and cytoge-
netic laboratories, plus genetic counseling and extensive ge-
netic clinics. The Genetics Center is celebrating our fif-
teenth anniversary and has recently moved into our new
building with facilities custom-built for us. We are a CME
provider with an active continuing education program. For
more information, visit our website at www.geneticscenter.
com. We offer full benefits, a very pleasant environment,
and competitive salaries. Please call and/or send your re-
sume to Robert Meyer, Vice President, Genetics Center, 211
South Main Street, Suite E, Orange, CA 92868, Phone: (714)
288-8520, Fax: (714) 288-8525, Email: nzadeh@aol.com.
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